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Matheu D. Nunn, Esq. Presents Key Note Address at the
Morris County Hispanic American Chamber of Commerce.

On Thursday, March 27, 202,  Matheu D. Nunn, Esq., an associate with Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost &

Botwinick, PC and the current Morris Township Prosecutor, was the keynote speaker at the Morris

County Hispanic-American Chamber of Commerce event celebrating Women's History Month.

 

The program was entitled "Women and Leadership in Perfect Harmony"; Mr. Nunn and others,

including Morris County Freeholder, Ann F. Grossi, discussed women in business.  Drawing on his

experience as a county prosecutor and now as Morris Township prosecutor, key note speaker Mr. Nunn

concentrated his speech on Domestic Violence against Women in the workforce and the solutions.

 

Matheu D. Nunn joined Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick in December 2011 as an associate in the

Matrimonial Department.  He came to the firm after serving as an Assistant Prosecutor for the Morris

County Prosecutor's Office.  In 2012, Matheu was appointed to serve as the Prosecutor for Morris

Township.

 

The lawyers of the New Jersey law firm of Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, PC  practice in a wide

variety of areas, including Personal Injury and Workers Compensation, Criminal law, Family and

Matrimonial Law, Employment Law, Closely-Held Business Law, Trusts & Estates/Taxation, Real

Estate,  and Land Use and Zoning Law.  The firm has been representing clients in the entire North

Jersey community for over 50 years, offering their clients' legal services through all stages of their lives

and all phases of their business.


